
 

         Jerome High School Class of 1961 

            Post 60th Reunion Newsletter 

 

Greetings, Classmates!   

 We have concluded a marvelous 60th class reunion.  We think everyone had a good time.  Our 
thanks again goes out to those who served on the reunion committee and especially to Allen Kennison 
and Larry Holland for allowing us to come to their places and enjoy their stunning preservation of the 
past. 

 We apologize for the length of time that has elapsed since the reunion and now.  Our 
committee members have had many things to attend to that has delayed our letter and the update of 
the class website.  Now this is more a Christmas letter, so Merry Christmas to all of you and yours. 

 If you are receiving this letter in the mail, it means we do not have an email to reach 
you.  If you have an email, please respond to larrysidwell@comcast.net.  With an email we can 
reach you more often and a much less expense and effort. 

 We have begun to post a visual record of our reunion on the class website, www.jhs61.com.  We 
invite all to go online to the website and enjoy the pictures capturing the events and classmates who 
attended.  We invite anyone who has pictures from the reunion you want to share in us to send them to 
ron@wer.com.  

 We sincerely missed those of you who could not come, whether because of distance, previous 
engagements, illness, or some other reason.  We are becoming a more closely knit group of friends, and 
we wish to include everyone who went to school with us.  We still have a number of classmates whom 
we have not found:  Jim Jensen, Ruth Sams, Donna Riley, Carol Ann Harley Stephenson, Tom Robertson, 
Beverly Stoehr Ashworth, Pat McCarty.  If you have or can get information on these classmates, please 
let us know. 

 We anticipate that many of us will be changing our addresses in the years ahead.  Please help us 
to keep a current class directory by sending in your address changes to ron@wer.com.  This email 
address may also change in the future.  When it does, we will post the change to the website. 

 www.jhs/61.com is our key to connect with one another.  We encourage you to send in 
biographies, pictures of our high school era, and anything you think might strengthen the ties that hold 
our class together.   

 Our next reunion is in five years.  If you would like to help plan the 65th reunion, please let us 
know at ron@wer.com.  

 



T he 60th Reunion Committee 

 

 

JHS61 Reunion Attendees 

 

Front Row: Gail Darling Peterson, Judi Gibson Rayborn, Louise Robison Pulley, Lynda Crutchley Barrett, Bonnie 
Johansen Bruce, Ilene Davis Jenkins, Cynthia Russell Hoekstra 

 

Second Row: LeRoy May, Ron Woolley, Allen Kennison, Dick Burks, Reta Heitzman Oyler, June Bagley Haney, Judy 
Smith, Sandra Rupert Ledbetter, Velma Slatter Riddle, Loretta Powers Jackson, Camille Cox Irwin, Alta Chess 
Boguslawski, Linda Ulrich Morris 

 

Third Row: Chuck Baker, Phil LaCombe, Chuck Marshall, Alfred King, Jane Hosman Zimmerman, David Williams, 
Tom Fort, Dennis Jackson 

 

Fourth Row: Gerald Van Zuyen, Dick Andrus, David Suhr, Vernon Kohntopp, Jack Spellerberg, Dean Earl, Karel Ann 
Farnsworth, Larry Sidwell, Ben Hoskins, Hal Stoltz, Willis Brownlee, Dick Ambrose 


